
Coal Creek Utility District 

 

NOTICE OF POTENTIAL QUORUM/SPECIAL MEETING 

 

Notice is hereby given that there may be a quorum of members of the Coal 
Creek Utility District Board of Commissioners at a meeting on June 6, 2024 at 
10:00 a.m., for the purpose of attending a Seattle Public Utilities Operating 
Board meeting, to be held at the Cedar River Watershed Education Center, 
17905 Cedar Falls Rd SE, North Bend, WA 98045. 

 

No formal action will be taken on any other District business and no public 
comments will be taken. This notice is posted in compliance with the Open 
Public Meetings Act. 


